BEN SCHNITZER, M.D., F.A.C.S. & ASSOCIATES

BAYLOR MEDICAL PLAZA

508 BARNETT TOWER

3600 GASTON AVENUE

DALLAS, TEXAS 75246

CERTIFIED BY AMERICAN BOARD OF UROLOGY

OFFICE PHONE 214/824-0171 214/820-3331

October 28, 2005

Dear Dr. Hsu,

Thank you so much for your kind invitation to Sherry and Matt's wedding reception. They are a dear couple and I wish them happiness, many babies, and a long and happy life. You must be very proud of your wonderful family and friends. There was an obvious air of love and affection throughout the evening. You gave me a seat of honor with your brilliant girls and with your dear friends, Drs. Hsu. That alone was a high point of my evening. I also was amazed by the beautiful singing by the choir and so many of your friends. I can not imagine that there could be so many beautiful voices in one group of people. And, of course, I know you orchestrated most of the entertainment. You must have been very busy for several weeks in your planning of such a magnificent party. Frankly, I was a little surprised that you were not in the kitchen cooking the sixteen course dinner. The hot food was not only delicious, but quite interesting to me. I do not get those delicacies very often. I was pleased to be a part of the celebration and to observe your rich history and customs.

Once again, thank you for a delightful evening and best wishes to you, your wonderful family, and especially to the newly weds.

Sincerely,

Ben Schnitzer, M.D.